
From: Bradley Gammond 
Sent: 10 December 2012 14:24 
To: Sherratt, Claire 
Subject: WFDC response to additional questions/Request by Reprentors to attend 

hearing 
Attachments: WFDC Response to Inspectors Initial Queries (Dec 2012).pdf; KCAAP&SALP 

DPD wanting to appear.docx 
 
Claire 
 
I have attached for your further consideration the Council’s response to your additional questions of 30 
November dated 7 December. 
 
I also attach a list of those making representations who have expressed a wish to attend the hearing. 
 
As you will note West Mercia Constabulary have expressed a wish to attend on certain matters only if 
the Inspector feels that it would be beneficial for them to do so. 
 
All others making representations have not requested to attend, being content with their original 
written representations. 
 
It is the Council’s hope that some may withdraw their objections based on discussions under Statements 
of Common Ground 
 
The list of representations attached to each document is up to date as of October and no further 
representations have been made. 
 
I await Statements of Common Ground and expect them as per the Council’s time frame of mid January 
 
I trust this is in order so far. 
 
Regards 
 
Bradley  


